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Per the la•t •even year• inveatigationa of the cau••• of 
death and diaaaaaa of fraa-ranging Staller Sea Liona have 
bean dona. Methode of invaatigation have bean nacropay of 
animal& that vera either found dead or collected. Procedure• 
performed on animal• included groaa nacropay, hiatopathology,
bacteriology and aarology.

A aubacuta ulcerative darmatitia with alopecia, acanthoaia 
and karatoaia due to calicivirua and lice waa found in pupa. 
A chronic active darmatitia due to an unidentified mycotic 
agent vaa cammon. A lllild multifocal pnBWIIOnia auociatad with 
lungworma and aacondary bacterial infection waa cammon. Mild 
mucopurulent rhinitia aaaociatad with naaal mitaa waa 
extremely common. Gaatric ulceration due to aacarida and 
gaatric foreign hodiaa waa a coaaon incidental finding. 
Acanthocephalan• and caatodaa vera found in the amall 
intaatine and caecum. Poaitiva aarological titara to 
chlamydia vera found. A chlamydial organiaa waa iaolatad from 
an aborted fatua from Cape St. Eliaa, Alaaka. Emaciation waa 
found in two 8-10 110nth old animala. A mild dagraa of 
neuronal degeneration vaa found in the brain atam of two 
adulta. Gun ahot waa found in two adulta. 

A variety of diaaaaaa and infactioua aganta ware found but 
nona appeared to ba related with the general decline. 
Abortion may ba a aignificant factor in the decline of 
Stellar population•. The cauaitiva aganta of abortion have 
not bean determined and further work naada to ba dona. 
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